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Donations Needed!  
Old Park Pop-Up Shop at Dudley Provision House 

 
27th April 2022 

 
Dear Old Park Families, 
 
Old Park has been given the opportunity to open a pop-up shop in Dudley on the 3rd, 17th and 
26th of May at Provision House in Dudley. A second-shop currently operates from Provision 
House and have agreed to allow schools in the local area to book dates in which to use a 
corner of their shop to experience selling products to real customers.  
 
If the scheme is successful this will continue next year and beyond. The shop will be manned 
by 3 of our Year 14 students, as an offsite work experience placement, handling money and 
dealing with the public. We will be manning our stall between 10.30 and 1.45 if you would 
like to pay us a visit! 
 
In the 14-19 department we will be making products such as cards and scented soaps to sell, 
but are also requesting donations of clothing, toys and books we can add to our stall. Please 
avoid any food items as we are not able to sell these.   
If you could send any donations in with your child by Tuesday 3rd May they would be gratefully 
received.   
 

Kind regards, 
 

Amy Croft 
 

14-19 Phase leader 

 
 
 


